
From: Mike Shealy <MikeShealy@scsenate.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
CC: Craig Parks <CraigParks@scsenate.gov>

Date: 9/20/2017 4:28:13 PM
Subject: RE: Lottery Scholarships

Danny - Craig said to call him tomorrow and he will walk you through what he thinks is happening. His number is 
212-6672. MS
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Wednesday, September 20, 2017 3:03 PM
 
To: Mike Shealy 
Subject: Lottery Scholarships
 
​Hey, I've learned, after a constituent call, that there'll be a delay in lottery scholarship reimbursements this 
year because they weren't prefunded by GF money as, apparently, normally is the case. My question, if this 
makes sense, is why we did it differently this year.
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